COMMUNICATION - C16

ITEM 5

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

From: Farideh Saber_>

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 7:47 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] File: OP.20.004 and 7.20.011

Hello, I'm resident of. Gamble street right in front of this 7 story plan. My family and | are
extremely against this project.

Apparently city of Vaughan just think about the money getting out of developments regardless of
the traffic, air pollution, killing habitats and nature.

Have you consider that many cars in Islington with just 2 lines, one coming one going. Do you think
Islington in this intersection can tolerate this tragic in the morning and afternoon rush hour.

Please be our voice and stop making 7 stories, townhouses would be ok not 7 stories.

Thank you

Farideh Saber

Fay Saber

C21 Heritage Group
Office: 905-883-8300
Fax: 905-883-8301



